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April 2012

Action Item
The Adjunct Faculty Committee requests Faculty Senate to approve the following action item:

Instructors teaching community education courses, that are taught for zero credit, be exempt from the adjunct faculty evaluation process. In lieu of the formal evaluation, each community education instructor will instead be evaluated by using the GBC continuing education and community service course evaluation form. The information from the completed course evaluations will provide beneficial information for the department and the instructors. 

Reasons for the recommendation are:

· Large number of non-credit community education courses offered each semester (approximately 40 per semester).

· Courses are offered at varied days, times, and locations.

· They are hobby-type, personal development courses that are graded on a pass/withdraw basis and do not count toward a degree. 
· The duration of the classes is often only a few hours.  
· The current process does not work for these courses. 

